STATE OF ARKANSAS

DEPARTMENT OF POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY
SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT DIVISION
§017 1-30, P.O. BOX 8913
LITTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72219-8913
ENFORCEMENT: (301) 682-0595
PROGRAMS: (501) 682-0584
TECHNICAL: (501) 682-0602 N

FAX: (501) 682-0611 \ES:;y\\

November 26, 1996

Kevin Hodges, P.E.

Sunray Services, Inc.
P.O. Box 1310

Springdale, AR 72765-1310

RE: Sunray Tontitcwn’s Assessment Monitoring Program
CSN: 72-0144 Permit No.: 162-SR-2

Dear Mr. Hodges:

I am writing in regard to the analytical results that were
reported for Mcnitoring Well 3 (MW-3). The results from the

March 1996 and June 1996 sampling events show the presence of the
following VOC’s.

March 1996
Vinyl Chloride 8 ug/1 MCL 2 ug/l
1,1-Dichlorcethane 3 ug/1l MCL n/a

cis-1,2-Dichlorcethene 2 ug/l MCL 70 ug/1l

June 1596
Vinyl Chloride 6 ug/l MCL 2 ug/l

Vinyl chloride exceeds the Maximum Contaminate Level (MCL) in MW-
3; therefore, MW-3 must be added to the assessment monitoring
program and background samples should be collected to place the
additional well in full assessment monitoring.



If you should have any guestiocns concerning this

please do not hesitate to contact me at 682-0606.

Sincerely, N
TR C R B . L

Dave Ann Pennington -

Solid Waste Division Geolcgist

cc: Tom Cecleman, District Field Inspector
Dan McCullough, Genesis Environmental Inc.

correspondernce,



